
From: Gustavo Alanis Ortega [galanis@cemda.org.mx] 
Sent: Monday, March 29, 2004 1:31 PM 
To: Chantal Line Carpentier 
Cc: doreen.stabinsky@dialb.greenpeace.org; hguerrero@ccemtl.com 
Subject: Re: timeline for advisory group recommendations 
 
Thanks Chantal Line for your response. I would like to reiterarte to you by writing 
some of my comments from Oaxaca in order for them to be taken into 
consideration in the final report and actions to be undertaken in the near future. 
 
1) That the request for the Article 13 on Maize be published along with the report. 
This is important in order for the general public to know how this started and also 
for the public to know which were the precise requests from the NGO´s and the 
Communities in Oaxaca to the CEC. 
 
2) That the recommendations that will come out from the report by directed to the 
Mexican Government (as they did in the Presa de Silva article 13 report) and not 
to the Council. It is clear that given the situation in Oaxaca, is Mexico who will 
have to do some things in order to deal with this matters. A lot of things may be 
recommended, but they will not be able to be fully implemented if we do not 
engage the CEC in the process. What I want to say with this, is that there has to 
be a follow up by the CEC after the report is published, which will help us as a 
country to comply and implement the recommendations. From the workshop in 
Oaxaca, it is clear that there is a lot be done with respect difussion, materials, 
mannuals, etc. 
 
3) Even though the 10 years report of the NAAEC-CEC may be the issue of the 
June Ministerial meeting, I think that the Minsiters will need some time to talk 
about the Maize report, so it would be great to ask the organizers of the meeting 
to allocate some time for it. 
 
4) Finally, I beleive that the Secretariat of the CEC cannot loose the opportunity 
of publishing the report for the June Ministerial meeting.  
 
It is a great opportunity to do so and to move forward with this very important 
issue for some sectors in México. 
 
I thank you for taken this comments into consideration. 
 
Gustavo Alanis-Ortega 
 


